
The Corporation of the City of Kenora 
 

By-law Number 36 - 2022 
 

A By-Law to Authorize the Execution of a Collaboration Agreement 
between the Corporation of the City of Kenora and Science North 

______________________________________________________________________ 
Whereas the Council of the Corporation of the City of Kenora and Science North have 
reached a collaboration agreement which sets out the terms under which the Parties will 
work together to refurbish the Amphitheatre located at the Lake of the Woods Discovery 
Centre; and  
 
Whereas the period of the agreement is March 2022 to March 2024 and establishes 
temporary office space in which to house the Northwest Expansion Project Headquarters 
for the period of April 1 to December 31, 2022 at the Lake of the Woods Discovery Centre 
located at 931 Lakeview Drive, Kenora, Ontario; and 
 
Whereas the agreement is now ready for execution which will bind the parties to the 
agreement attached hereto;  
 
Now Therefore the Council of the City of Kenora enacts as follows: 
 

1. That authorization is hereby given for the Corporation of the City of Kenora to enter 
into a Collaboration Agreement with Science North. 

 
2. That the Mayor and CAO of the Corporation of the City of Kenora are hereby 

authorized to execute the Agreement on behalf of the City of Kenora in accordance 
with the terms and conditions set out therein and to affix the Seal of the Corporation 
thereto. 

 
3. That this by-law shall come into force and be in effect from and after the final 

passing thereof. 
 

By-Law Read a First and Second Time this 19th day of April, 2022 
 

By-Law   Read a Third and Final Time this 19th day of April, 2022 
 

 
                 The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 

 
 

                      ________________________________________ 
Daniel Reynard, Mayor 

                                                                     
 
 

                      _________________________________________ 
                                                                      Heather L. Pihulak, City Clerk 


